
With the summer here it is important to
remember to stay cool during days with
excessive heat. Here are some tips on
preventing heat related illness:

-Stay cool inside air-conditioned places
-Drink plenty of fluids to stay hydrated
-Wear sunscreens of SPF 15 or higher (broad
spectrum &  UVA/UVB protection work best)
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NATIONAL FOOD
DAYS
Apparently, the end of July is a
time for good eats!

Lasagna Day - July 29th
Cheesecake Day - July 30th
Avocado Day - July 31st

...You're welcome. 

PREVENTING HEAT RELATED
ILLNESS

Visit our website at www.svla.com

Message from Public Safety Dept.

The swim area at the beach will close at 5:00 pm
every Wednesday for maintenance. 

It will reopen at 6:00 am on Thursday, every
week. 

SWIM AREA CLOSURES



KID'S PUPPET SHOW
"The Princess & The Pirates" show will
take place on Saturday, July 22, 2023,
from 4:00 PM to 5:00 PM inside the
Community Center. Come dressed as a
princess or a pirate!

*Please note: For the best interactive experience the
front row/floor space will be reserved for children.

Make a craft after the show!

Get your tickets at www.svla.com, under
"Event Registration. Ticket Deadline is
July 19, 2023 @5:00 PM.

WE ARE HIRING!

We are now hiring for a seasonal Office
Assistant position!

To apply go to www.svla.com and download
an employment application. Applications
can be returned to HR@svla.com or 13325
Spring Valley Parkway.

GARAGE SALES

You can have Garage/yard sales up to 4x a
year! Each sale can last up to 3 consecutive
days.

Sales must be held at least 30 days apart.

To obtain a garage/yard sale permit, contact
the Public Safety Department at (760)245-
6400 or walk into the community center and
speak with the Public Safety Dispatcher.

Visit our website at www.svla.com

Message from the
Public Safety Dept.

*You can refer to section 9.5 of SVLA's Architectural Policy
and Procedures for more information. Visit www.svla.com.

https://www.instagram.com/5/


Visit our website at www.svla.com

FISHING
When's the last time you went fishing in
Spring Valley Lake? Well you may want to
take another crack at it...

Matix (pictured) caught a fish weighing in
at 5.5 lbs!

A fishing license is not required to fish in
SVL. Just have your SVLA identification
card on you when at a fishing area.

Please refer to the images below for current SVLA identification cards and
guest passes. These cards allow you to enjoy SVLA's amenities!



*Reminder: Anyone age 9 and older is required to have an SVLA identification card, OR if a

guest, must have a guest pass, on Association property.

SVLA MEMBER CARDS

VESSEL SLIPS
We are getting closer with the
completion of the vessel slips! We will
send out more information when they
are finished.



DID YOU KNOW...

The roads in the SVL community are
maintained by San Bernardino County
through County Service Area 64?

... WELL NOW YOU DO!

Visit our website at www.svla.com

Please remove any weeds sprouting in your
yard. Let's keep the Spring Valley Lake
community the Jewel of the High Desert!

WEEDS Message from the Code
Enforcement Dept.

All non-powered vessels must be
registered in the Association Office in
order to be used on the lake.  

NON-POWERED VESSELS

*Inflatable vessels do not need to be registered.



ASSOCIATION OFFICE
Closed on Mondays

Open Tuesday – Friday from 7:30 AM to 6:00 PM
(760)245-9756



PUBLIC SAFETY DEPARTMENT

Open 24 hours a day, 7 days a week
(760)245-6400

In case of emergency, please call 911.

INSTAGRAM
@spring_valley_lake_ association



FACEBOOK

Spring Valley Lake Association



TIK TOK
@svlassociation

SOCIAL MEDIA PAGES

HOURS OF OPERATION

Visit our website at www.svla.com


